[image: Text

Description automatically generated with medium confidence]



Email to send to FE students
Here is a version to send to students aspiring to go to university:

Subject line – Applications are now open for 2025 – Bursary of up to £2250 available for university studies 
The Helena Kennedy Foundation are delighted to announce applications are now open for students wishing to apply for our HE bursary. 
We understand that studying at University can be a challenging financial commitment, which is why we offer support that could help you achieve your ambitions.
A bursary of up to £2,250 is available if your personal and financial circumstances make the progression to higher education difficult. 
Alongside the bursary successful applicants you will receive ongoing support and mentoring to help you achieve your potential.
To apply you must be in your final year of studies at a publicly funded UK further education college e.g. in the last year of Access / A level / BTEC / Scottish Highers course at the time of applying. 
You must also be aiming to start a first-time programme of higher education in the autumn of the year in which you are applying at a UK higher education institution. Students taking a ‘gap’ year will be considered.
We advise that you seek support from a college tutor to help you when completing the form.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any queries please get in touch with Cynthia Touray via email or phone
cynthia@hkf.org.uk
0121 644 2406
Helena Kennedy Foundation 
www.hkf.org.uk
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